
MANAGER’S REPORT 7/10/17 

 

1. ASHFORD AVE BRIDGE:  Rather than continue to insert all of the alerts in this report at 

each meeting, I will just encourage everyone to sign up for our electronic alerts via our 

website and monitor all bridge news directly from the County at: 

www.westchestergov.com/subscribe 

www.westchestergov.com/ashfordavenuebridge 

2. PLANNING PROCESS:  Our next public planning meeting is scheduled for July 18.  As we have done 

in the past, we are asking people to please respond to the Village Clerk’s Office if you plan to 

participate so we can be sure we have adequate materials prepared.  This is intended to be a 

hands on, working session with all participants, regarding market analysis, zoning and land use, 

led by our consulting planning team. 

3. ARDSLEY DAY:  Save the date … Ardsley Day 2017 is being planned for Sunday, September 24th!  

Please plan to join us!!! 

 

http://www.westchestergov.com/subscribe
http://www.westchestergov.com/ashfordavenuebridge

